
Connectivity Needs Survey
The Peace River Regional District faces unique challenges with 
connectivity in the electoral areas. The Peace River Regional 
District (PRRD) has hired Valo Networks and Canadian Fiber Optics 
Corporation to complete a connectivity needs assessment for the 
electoral areas of the PRRD. This includes making an inventory 
of existing networks, mapping locations of existing fiber, and 
identifying areas where there is no service. The survey results will 
inform the Regional Connectivity Needs Assessment.

Tell us how you’re connected for your chance to win a $250 Visa 
giftcard. You have the option to fill out the form more than once if you want to provide feedback as a 
resident and as a business. The survey should only take 5 - 10 minutes. The survey closes on Sunday, 
March 15th. 

For more information on the Regional Connectivity Needs Assessment, visit prrd.bc.ca/engage/
regional-connectivity-needs-assessment 

Electoral Area Roundtable Meetings
Electoral Area Directors for areas B, D, and E will be holding 
Roundtable Meetings this spring!

What is a Roundtable Meeting?

A roundtable meeting is an opportunity to meet your 
Electoral Area Director in your community! Get updates 
and ask questions about projects and activities of the Peace 
River Regional District, and share your thoughts or ideas on 
community issues important to you!

Dates this Spring:

Electoral Area B:

•	 Rose Prairie - March 9
•	 Buick Creek - April 6

Watch your mailbox and online for more information!

PRRD Finance Department                                                    
Receives Canadian Award for 
Financial Reporting
Congratulations to the PRRD Finance Department for receiving 
their 2018 Canadian Award for Financial Reporting. 

The now award-winning 2018 Annual Report can be found 
online at prrd.bc.ca/services/finance/annual-financials

Peace River Regional Hospital                                                    
District Budget Approved
On February 26th, the PRRD Board held a Special Meeting 
to begin reviewing the draft 2020 budget. At this meeting, 
the board approved the 2020 Peace River Regional Hospital 
District annual budget. 

The Board also reviewed the 2020 Peace River Regional 
District budget. Following the meeting, staff will amend 
the budget based on input from the Directors and the next 
budget bylaw will be presented on March 12th for the first 
three readings. 

Next PRRD
Board 
Meetings:

March 12, 2020 
10:00am | Dawson Creek

To view board schedules 
and minutes visit: 
prrd.bc.ca
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2020 Cleanup Coupons
Each year, the Peace River Regional District mails 
out free cleanup coupons that let residents take 
four free loads per year at any PRRD landfill or 
Tier 1 and 2 Transfer Stations. Make sure you 
check what items are accepted at your nearest 
landfill/Transfer Station before taking your load. 

Who gets cleanup coupons?

Cleanup Coupons are available for all properties 
within the PRRD, which includes both rural 
and municipal residents. There is a limit of one 
coupon per household. 

When can I expect to receive my coupons?

Cleanup Coupons are sent by mail in the spring 
to all households in the PRRD who used their 
cleanup coupons the year before. Coupons for 
this year can be used from May 1st, 2020 to April 
30th, 2021. 

What do I do if I did not receive my coupons?

If you did not receive your cleanup coupons, you 
can request that they be mailed to your address 
or picked up at a PRRD Office.

	

In the
Spotlight

March 26, 2020 
10:00am | Tumbler Ridge

Blackfoot Regional Park

Electoral Area “D” Roundtable Meetings
An opportunity to meet with Electoral Area Director 
Leonard Hiebert about your community.

Electoral Area D:

•	 Rolla - March 10
•	 Farmington - March 31
•	 Tomslake - April 7

Request Cleanup Coupons: 
Contact one of our PRRD offices to 
request cleanup coupons. 

Electoral Area E:

•	 Moberly Lake - March 19
•	 McLeod - March 23

Dawson Creek Office
prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca
250-784-3200

Fort St John Office
prrd.fsj@prrd.bc.ca
250-785-8084

BE A GOOD NEIGHBOUR!

SECURE
YOUR LOAD


